
Birds at the Bay! 

Join us on a hike to identify and observe  

the resident birds and spring migrants of Gibraltar Bay. 

  Bring binoculars and field guides to help! 
Where : Gibraltar Bay Unit  

Detroit River International Wildlife Refuge  
(entrance on East River Road, south of Groh Road) 

9:00 am, Saturday May 19 

Questions?  Contact Natalie Ray – 734-624-7993 

Sponsored by the Grosse Ile Nature and Land Conservancy 
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Chestnut-sided Warbler
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